

PGSA Meeting
October 2nd, 2018 10:30-11:30

In attendance: Susannah Mulvale, Amanda Piccirilli, Rotem Petranker, Sara Pishdadian, Mark Adkins, Lina Deker

- Current Budget: ~\$2500/semester
~\$2500 per semester
- Breakfast drop-in 9-10:30am
 - Sara look into food: berry + bloom?, fruit platter (needs to be vegan friendly)
 - Rotem look into coffee – too expensive for coffee pods
 - Suggestion box at breakfast event? – what people want from PGSA
- non-parishable healthy snacks from Costco sara wants to drive, **wants someone to go with her**
DATES
Tues 23rd + Wed 24th – decide people at next meeting
- Grad Printer – Sara going to discuss either getting printer back in grad room or allowing access at all hours
- **Need someone to attend FGS meeting this Thursday Oct 4th 3-5pm and Nov 1st – Lina or Mark?**
- Use budget for conferences? Give out awards– next semester once we get a money refresh
- use remaining current budget to donate to legal fund for reprisals?
- PGSA initiative reward, waiting on receipts, people may not have scheduled events due to strike
- Wellness services – want someone licensed for one-on-one counselling
- Need to find out who has back-end access to website – Amanda will put on updates
Suzannah to email PGSA roles and emails

Next meeting date: Thurs 18th 10-11am